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Blue River Health Centre closed Dec. 30 and 31 
 

Blue River – Blue River and area residents are advised that the Blue River Health Centre will be 

closed Dec. 30 and 31 due to limited staffing availability. 
 

Interior Health reminds residents of the following when the health centre is closed:  

 

 In the event of an emergency, call 9-1-1. 

 Visit the emergency department at Dr. Helmcken Memorial Hospital in Clearwater. 

 For non-urgent matters, contact the Clearwater Medical Clinic. 

 If you are unsure what services you need, please call 811 to speak to a registered nurse. 

 

Interior Health apologizes for this temporary interruption to normal services. 

 

Note: Normal house for Blue River Health Centre are Thursday from noon to 4 p.m. and Friday from 8 a.m. 

to 4 p.m. 
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